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Telegram sent from American Ambassador to the Ottoman Empire Henry Morganthau Sr. to 
Secretary of State Robert Lansing on July 31, 1915. https://www.armenian-genocide.org/us-7-31-15-
text.html
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A May 10, 1976, memo from National Security Advisor Brent Scowcroft to President Ford reports 
on executions taking place in Cambodia and the fanatical nature of the new regime. —Gerald R. 
Ford Presidential Library and Museum. https://www.ushmm.org/genocide-prevention/countries/
cambodia/case-study/violence/international-response
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Outgoing fax from Roméo Dallaire, Force Commander of UNAMIR (United Nations Assistance 
Mission for Rwanda) to United Nations in New York, January 11, 1994. Full document here: https://
nsarchive2.gwu.edu/NSAEBB/NSAEBB452/docs/doc03.pdf
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